Inquiry into e-mobility safety and use in Queensland

Submission No: 488

Submitted by: _

Publication: Making the submission public but withholding your name
Attachments: No attachment

Submitter Comments:

All riders e-bikes, e-scooters, e-skateboards should need to hold a drivers license. Teenagers do not
have the maturity to ride them and are a danger to themselves and the public.High school

students use the public footpaths at reckless speeds, particularly along the beachfront paths eg
Tugun to Palm Beach.There should be heavy fines for underage riders.Please make a “dob in your
neighbour” policy so residents can report the address of the underage riders as the police can’t
catch them out in the open.





